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I strongly oppose banning vote by mail.  This will greatly hinder a lot of working class 

folks ability to get to the polls.  As well as slant results since we are some of the last 

to vote.  If the tide has already swayed a certain direction previous to us getting to the 

polls, then voting might feel useless.  Which would make less people have their 

voices heard. 


